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The Lincolnshire Schools Active Travel Awards has been set up and 

organised by the School Games Organisers of Lincolnshire. The challenge 

will support schools in promoting the chief medical officers 

recommendation of achieving 60 daily active minutes for all children and 

young people.   

 

Each school will need to promote to pupils and parents of their school, the 

benefits of regular active travel and how they are aiming to achieve an 

active travel award.  With children regularly traveling to school in an active 

way, your school will be able to track the number from each class or year 

group and a percentage of pupils from the school role. This will determine 

the award level that the school can achieve and ensure that every school, 

regardless of size, can achieve an active travel awards.  

 

Schools will receive a class recording sheet and school tracker document to 

assist them with the recording of results. These will need sending to your 

SGO at the end of each month, who will determine your schools award 

level. Posters to stick up in and around school can be attained from your 

SGO, along with supporting documents for assemblies or newsletters to 

assist communication with the families of your school.  

 

You can register your school to start at any time, with a minimum of 1 

months engagement required. To register your school as a supporter of 

the Active Travel Award, please email your local School Games Organiser 

who will be happy to help.  

 
 


